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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Friday 15th December, we are holding a Christmas Market starting at 3.15pm (this will 

replace the School Christmas fair). 

All children will finish school at 3pm on that day. 

At the Christmas market, there will be opportunity to buy the children’s Christmas crafts and 

play games, some of which have been devised by the children. There will also be the games for 

the adults too as well as refreshments. 

Our fantastic school choir will also be performing. 

 

In preparation for the Christmas Market, we are asking for the following contributions to be sent 

into school on the following dates: 

Friday 17th November – sweets (to fill glass jars) 

Friday 24th November - bottles (alcoholic and non-alcoholic for the bottle tombola) 

Friday 1st December- unwanted gifts (so we can wrap them and the children can buy them) 

Friday 8th December – chocolates (Chocolate tombola) 

 

We will also be collecting any unwanted Christmas jumpers to be sold at the Christmas market, 

these can be sent into the school office anytime up to Wednesday 13th December. 

 

On Thursday 14th & Friday 15th December, KS1 will also have the opportunity to attend a    

‘Buddy Bonanza’ cost of £3.00 per child, letter to follow  

 

This is a big fundraiser for the school and we ask that you support the Christmas Market so 

please save the date! 

15th December 3:15 – 5:00 pm 
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